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 Pinewood Derby Season Two Is Underway! 

Michael’s Woodshop has a great process to guide Cub Scouts step by step through the Pinewood Derby Car creation 

process. Cub Scouts can use their own design or can choose from many available design templates.  Each Cub Scout will 

leave with a paint-ready car.  There are several ways to participate in the fun: 

Open Registration 
Individuals or small groups can sign 
up for one of our open registration 
sessions.  Please visit our website to 
view dates and register. 

Pack Events 
Packs may reserve Michael’s Woodshop 
to hold their own pinewood derby 
event.  Pack unit numbers can posted 
on the wood shop wall! 
 

Volunteer 
Whether an experienced woodworker or a 
novice, if you enjoy teaching and guiding 
Cub Scouts in a creative environment, you 
can volunteer to support these events. 
 

Please visit the Camp Snyder website https://www.gotosnyder.org/ to learn more. 

There’s Been A Lot Going On In Michael’s Woodshop! 

Sep - Woodworking 101 Class :  Scouts from Troop 1148G learned valuable woodworking basics.  

See article at  https://weownadventure.com/troop-1148g-learns-woodworking-fundamentals/  

 

Oct - Cub Scout Expo:  Over 100 Cub Scouts visited Michael’s Woodshop and made their own Tic Tac 
Toe boards.  See article at https://weownadventure.com/wood-shop-fun-at-cub-scout-expo/  
 

Nov - Webelos & Scout Expo:  Webelos, Scouts, siblings and parents visited Michael’s Woodshop for 

a shop tour and some hands-on woodworking fun.  See article at 

https://weownadventure.com/woodworking-fun-at-2019-webelos-and-scout-expo/  

Nov – Camp Conservation Project:  Webelos from Pack 1344 had a great time learning new skills and 

building owl boxes as part of a Conservation Project at Camp Snyder.  See article at 

https://weownadventure.com/webelos-conservation-project-was-a-real-hoot/  

Join the Team in Michael’s Woodshop 

Michael’s Woodshop is operated by a group of volunteer Shop Stewards.  With the growing demand for use of 

this amazing facility, there is a need for additional volunteers.  Teaching and guiding Scouts in this creative 

environment is an incredibly rewarding experience.  Both experienced woodworkers and novices, including 

older Scouts can become part of the team.  To learn more about shop capabilities, planning an event or 

volunteering, please visit the Camp Snyder website or email us at MichaelsWoodshop.CWBS@gmail.com 
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